
 

Prudhoe Town Council is inviting tenders for their ‘Grass-cutting’ Contract and 
‘Roundabouts and Gateways’ for the next 3 years, from April 2020 to March 
2023 in line with the Public Contracts Regulations 2015 (the Regulations). 

 
The value of the ‘Grass-cutting’ contract is estimated to range from £24,000 

(£8,000 per annum) and involves contract cuts in locations outside of the 
statutory responsibility for grass cutting with Northumberland County Council as 

the Highway Authority. 
 

The value of the ‘Roundabouts and Gateways’ contract is estimated to range 
from £15,000 (£5,000 per annum) and involves maintenance in relation to the 
council’s two roundabouts and other landscaped areas.  This is a maintenance 
only contract in the Prudhoe area.  Any planting would be requested outside the 

contract. 
 

Full details are available on-line at (to be inserted) or can be posted out on 
request. 

 
All parties interested in tendering will be required to undertake a guided tour of 

all areas (site meeting). 
 

Please contact Sarah Eden on (01661) 835487 or email 
sarah.eden@prudhoetowncouncil.gov.uk to request further information or to 

arrange a site meeting. 
 

All tenders must be received by 
12 noon on Friday 1st November 2019 and will be subject to scrutiny by an 

independent panel of councillors prior to approving a contract at the meeting of 
the Planning, Contract and Works Committee, 

being held on 13th November 2019. 
 

http://www.parish-council.com/prudhoe/index.asp?pageid=655573or%20
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